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20 February 2003

General a. D.
Hans-Peter von Kirchbach
Lennéstrasse 78
14471 Potsdam
Germany

Dear General von Kirchbach:

Following information from Batuz, founder and President of the Batuz Foundation, it is a great
pleasure to welcome you as a member of the International Advisory Board of the Bawuz
Foundation and the Société Imaginaire. The many accomplishments in the course of your
distinguished life will attach to your name and give luster to the Advisory Board.

In the current period of problematic globalization and rapidly diminishing understanding
among nations, we need efforts such as those of the Société Imaginaire more than ever. While
small in the global perspective, the efforts of the Batuz Foundation are important seeds in the
continuing hope for a better world. It is a great pity that it is just at this time of greatest need
for open communication that there should be a hiatus in the support of Batuz' efforts at
Altzella.

The members of the International Advisory Board are honored by your acceptance of the
invitation 1o join the Board. We look forward to secing you at future events of the Société
Imaginaire. We would welcome that you make a contribution, such as a lecture, when the
opportunity arises,

With best wishes,

Stanford Al

President, Batuz Foundation USA

Head, Department of Architecture; Room 7-337
Massachuseus Institute of Technology
Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139 USA

soa @MIT.edu
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